
Notes from the Head Teacher
Dear Families,
It was great to see so many of you at Parent’s Evening this week - I am 
sure you are proud of your children’s achievements and progress.

Thank you to all the parents who have given very positive feedback on 
Book Week and Science Week - it is wonderful to hear that the children 
were so inspired by the various events and activities that took place.

There was also an opportunity for some of the families and staff to get 
together last week at the Friends Quiz Night on Friday evening. I will not 
comment on how well the teachers team did, but I would like to thank 
all those who helped make the evening possible!

We look forward to another week in school and to seeing you at the 
Easter Service next Thursday.

Wishing you all a lovely weekend
Mr Garratty

Attendance Champions 
Week 25

1st Place – Year 5: 98.46%

2nd Place – Year 1: 97.67%

3rd Place – Year 2: 97.24%

4th Place – Year 3: 96.79%

5th Place – Year R: 96.55%

6th Place – Year 4: 95.67%

7th Place – Year 6: 94.33%

Reflection
It definitely feels like spring has finally arrived this week. 
Linked to our theme of forgiveness, it is a time of new 
beginnings and new opportunities. It is nice to take time at 
this time of year to marvel at the wonderful world God 
created.

"It was one of those March days when the sun 
shines hot and the wind blows cold, when it is 
summer in the light and winter in the shade."

Charles Dickens

Smart Watches
Please note that Smart Watches are not allowed to be worn in 
school. This is not just due to the expense of them or the 
distraction they can cause, but it is a safeguarding issue as 
they have access to unfiltered internet.
Any Smart Watches will be confiscated from the children and 
handed back to parents at the end of the day.

School Uniform
Please refer to our school uniform policy on the website. We pride 
ourselves on our strong community ethos and uniform helps to 
promote this. There are limited items of uniform which require the 
school logo and the other items are widely available. If unsure, please 
can you check the policy and make sure children are wearing correct 
colours and appropriate clothing for both normal school and sports 
days.

After Easter, we will be sending reminder letters home if children are 
wearing incorrect uniform.


